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Rosenberg Corey

From: Barbara Ogawa <barbsan04@fmtc.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:07 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Rental Housing

I am a rental owner in Malheur County.  The house bill regarding rental property may be needed in the western 
part of the state however there is NO reason to strangle the rest of the state with this nonsense!   Yes, Portland is 
having a hard time  but leave us alone to conduct business  as usual.   Barbara Ogawa 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy  


